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• Santos wrote to NOPSMEA on 15 February 2023 regarding pipeline installation activities outside of the Expected Period documented in the Barossa 
Gas Export Pipeline Installation Environment Plan (Revision 3) without contravening Regulation 7(1), Regulation 17(5), or Regulation 17(6). 
NOPSEMA responded to the letter on 22 February 2023. Santos is currently considering the letter. 

 
• Santos received a letter of 8 March 2023 and email of 13 March 2023.  Responses are provided as Appendix 2 and 3.  

 

• Santos will provide NOPSEMA with responses to the Final GEP EP Inspection Report conclusions 3589-C1 and 2589-C2 by 23 March 2023. 
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Appendix 1: Final GEP EP survey weekly update (#6) sent 14 March 2023 
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